[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]


Class Act Newsletter

Ms. Raplee’s & Ms. Pearce’s 3rd Grade Weekly Newsletter
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Dates To Remember
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Our Class Info:
Ms. Morgan Pearce
Email morganpearce@fcschools.net
919-496-4015 Ext. 264


Ms. Samantha Raplee

Email samanthaRaplee@fcschools.net
919-496-4015 Ext. 263
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Our bi-weekly newsletters will be found on our Canvas Page. You may locate this by following the directions below:
www.fcschools.net
“Our Schools”
“Bunn Elementary”
“Quick Links”
“Canvas”
Click on the desired teacher’s name.
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September 12-16th

	
	 










ELA/Social Studies:





We have taken our BOG test for Reading! We have also started our beginning of the year benchmarking for mClass. We will be ready to discuss these two assessments at the first nine-week conference soon!





We have continued focusing on beginning third grade skills using When Charlie McButton Lost Power.  





So proud of the children’s work ethic thus far! Keep it up! (























Math/Science:





In Math, we will continue working on rounding 2 digit numbers to the nearest ten. We will also continue our practice with our first bit of multiplication facts. We will keep working within the 0’s and 1’s multiplication facts. 





In Science, we will begin review states of matter; solids, liquids, and gases. We will begin learning about physical and chemical changes and how heat travels. 





Weekly Work Folder: �We will be sending home the weekly work folder for the FIRST time this school year this TUESDAY!





Be ready! ( 





Review the work and keep it at home. Please return the yellow folder, signed, with your child the next day!





School Fees:


School fees are strongly encouraged to be paid by the end of August.  School fees cover our field trip, two class parties, and supplies for our economic unit in the spring. Third grade fees are $20.  Make checks payable to Bunn Elementary.  Cash is also accepted.  �











